
You are strongly encouraged to attend:  

 

 

7:00 PM to 9:00 PM 

Santa Clarita United Methodist Church, 

26640 Bouquet Canyon Road, Santa Clarita, California 91350  

The City has a tri-yearly "Multi-jurisdictional" meeting Wednesday, 
March 6, 2013 at 3:30PM at  the Santa Clarita City Hall.  

RICK DREW, Chairman of the Whittaker-Bermite Citizens Advisory 

Group; Canyon Country Advisory Committee Board of Directors 
President will be leading the evening discussion  “so that those that 
work during the day, can come to get 
information and ask questions regarding the 
contaminated 996 acres in the middle of our 
City and what the city is doing to contain and 
clean the area”.  

JOSE DIAZ, project manager from the 
California Dept of Toxic Substance Control, 
will present his report and be available to 
answer questions about any new information 
regarding the Whittaker-Bermite 
contamination.  

The community is strongly welcome. Meeting is FREE of charge. 
Voting members to the decisions are encouraged by simply filling 
out an application. For more information please contact Rick Drew 
rikstax@sbcglobal.net or reach him at Whittaker Bermite Citizen 
Action Group (CAG) at 661-298-7261  
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